
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to 
inform you of upcoming construction activity.  

The project is located at three intersections – El Capitan Way and Cherokee Ave, 
Pyle Ave and Pine Canyon St, and Lone Mountain Rd and Conquistador St. 

 
Please drive safely in the work zone 
areas and be advised of the following: 
 

 School Flashing Beacon at Pyle Ave and 
Pine Canyon St. Construction begins 
September 8, 2025. Work also includes 
removing and replacing pavement, curb 
and gutter, and sidewalk ramps, along 
with installation of permanent striping and 
signage. 

 School Flashing Beacon at El Capitan 
Way and Cherokee Ave. Construction 
begins October 6, 2025. Work also 
includes removing and replacing 
pavement, curb and gutter, and sidewalk 
ramps, along with installation of 
permanent striping and signage. 

 Pedestrian Flashing Beacon at Lone 
Mountain Rd and Conquistador St. 
Construction begins November 3, 2025. 
Work also includes installation of 
permanent striping and signage. 

 
 
 
 
 

For any general questions or concerns, please contact Clark County Public Works at  
(702) 455-6000, via email to InTheWorks@clarkcountynv.gov, or submit a  
request through the FixIt Clark County app. 

 
The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change. 

 
 
 
 Revised 9/8/25 

NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 
Flashing Beacon Improvements at Three Locations  

Project Facts 
Contractor: Unicon, LLC 

Bid#: 607148-24 

Contract Amount: $1,982,158 

Construction Start: 
Monday, September 8, 2025 

Estimated Completion Date: December 2025 

Construction Hours: Daily, Monday – Friday, 

7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
CCPW Construction Management Division: 
(702) 455-4107 

CCPW Construction Project Contacts: 
Arlene Gloriani (702) 455-6090 

Britt Brown (702) 249-7137 
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